Spelling Bees¥

The Spelling Bee will be here before we know it and it’s time to prepare!

CLASS SPELLING BEES
MONDAY, JANUARY 9

Three students tfrom each classroom will move on to the grade level bee.

SCHOOL SPELLING BEE

MONDAY, JANUARY 253
GRADES 1-3 AT 9AM AND GRADE 4-5 AT 1:30PM

Parents of the grade level qualifiers will receive notification from their
teachers about the time of their bee and viewing options.

Medals will be awarded to 1% and 2" place winners in each group.

What is the best way to prepare for your class spelling bee?

1) Study the One Bee and Two Bee levels (1st - 3rd grades)
2) Study the Two Bee and Three Bee levels (4th & 5th grades)
3) Look for additional word lists found linked to the Ridgecrest ROAR
4) Review general spelling knowledge as found in the Merriam-Webster
Dictionary

The Spelling Bee format for class and school bees will be oral.

The student will be given a word and the speller will repeat the word, spell it, and
say the word again. If it is necessary to re-start the word, the spelling must be
exactly the same as given so far.

It you have any questions, please email calebandmarci@gmail.com

Good luck and happy spelling!



